
BIVONARD '4• COUNTY 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 
115 S. Andrews Avenue, Room 404 • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 • 954-357-6345 • FAX 954-357-6364 

MEMORANDUM 

July 6, 2018 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Norman Foster, Director 
Office of Management and Budget 

SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement Re: Proposed Ordinance Amending Section 15-176 of the Broward County 
Code of Ordinances, Relating to the Powers of the Health Facilities Authority 

Summary 

The proposal amends Section 15-176 of the Broward County Code of Ordinances, Relating to the Powers of the Health 
Facilities Authority. Pursuant to the Sunshine Recommendations issued by the Intergovernmental Affairs/Boards 
Section, the proposed ordinance amends the code to formalize the activities regularly undertaken by the Health 
Facilities Authority as it carries out its purpose, provides for severability and inclusion in the code, and establishes an 
effective date. 

Fiscal Impact 

The proposed ordinance is anticipated to have no material fiscal impact on Broward County operations. 
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